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Individual School Photos are taking place next Wednesday 23rd 
October.  During the morning, children present in school will 
automatically have their individual photo taken, plus a photo with their 
siblings if they are in school or preschool on that day.  
 
From 8.15am we are inviting parents into school to have pupils photos 
taken with a younger sibling, whom is not at Preschool on that day or too 
young for Preschool (babies etc).  
 
From 8.45am we are inviting Preschool children with younger siblings 
not in school i.e. babies and toddlers to have their photo taken.  
 
From 9am we are inviting Preschool children not attending a 
Wednesday morning session.  
 
All other photos will then be taken! 
Please note that we will try to stick to these times, however, we know 

from past years sometimes the wait can be longer 


